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A regularly scheduled meeting of the Delanson Planning Board was held in  

the Delanson Fire Hall on February 5, 2018. Present were Dan Lindh; Al 

Zubal, Roy Loftfield and James Hyde. 

The meeting started at 7:05pm with the pledge. 

With no new business items on the agenda, discussion ensued regarding 

renovations in the historic district on Main Street. It then shifted to 

potential candidates to solicit to fill the vacant seat on the board. The group 

then briefly discussed the vacant lot across the street from the fire hall on 

the corner of Thousand Acre Road. 

This was followed by discussion about the zoning law as it pertains to 

adding policy as it relates to solar installation. With a motion by Al and 

seconded by J, the group closed the meeting at 8:15 p.m.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

James Hyde 


